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Newsletter No.29 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks to those who joined us on Wednesday to learn about our new PSHE ( personal, social, 

health education) and RSE ( relationships and sex education). We will be sharing more information with 

you shortly along with the RSE policy.  

 

Please remember that Monday is a bank holiday so the school will be closed! 

 

Upcoming Events – Summer Term 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Wednesday 7th May YR trip to Bocketts Farm 

Thursday 8th May PTA meeting online at 8p.m. 

Friday 9th May PTA KS1 Disco ( 6-7.30p.m.) 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs ( M-Th) 

Swimming lessons for the week 

Friday 16th May PTA KS2 Disco ( 6-8p.m.) 

Monday 19th May Swimming lessons for the week 

Tuesday 20th May Y3 trip to Camberley 

Thursday 22nd May Young Musician of the Year ( Xavier Trust event) 

Friday 22nd May Year 4 Mass at OLQH at 2p.m. 

Mon 26th – Friday 30th May May Half-term ( school closed) 

 

Year 2 trip to the FAST Museum 

We had a great time learning all about a local history hero Samuel Cody and enjoyed learning all about 

the history of flight. Archie in 2H won the paper aeroplane challenge against Massimo in 2Y.  

 



 

 

 

Year 3 – Island Life 

This week, Year 3 began their Island Life Unit. After tasting a selection of smoothies, as well as a wide 

variety of tropical fruits, they decided on the combination that would make their very own refreshing 

smoothie to keep them cool on their desert island. 

 

 

 

Year R – September 2025 

One of our current parents who has a child starting in September 2025 ( 

Shelley Valvona) has started a facebook page for other parents of pupils in YR 

( Sept 2025) to join should they wish to as a way to share information / 

messages etc. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1216400346777014/ 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Alison Walsh ( Headteacher) 
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